# **DD-2879 (SE)**

## B. C. A. (Part III) EXAMINATION, 2020

(Foundation Course)

Paper IX

**ENGLISH LANUGAGE** 

Time: Three Hours

Maximum Marks: 50

Minimum Pass Marks: 20

**Note:** Attempt all questions.

#### Unit—I

- 1. Answer any *two* of the following questions in about **200** words each:
  - (a) What does Information Technology actually deal with?
  - (b) Write a summary of essay "Democratic Decentralisation".
  - (c) What were the reasons that led to the declaration of the New Economic Policy in 1991?
  - (d) Explain Luca's statement "Bores make cowards of all".

#### Unit—II

- 2. Write an essay on any *one* of the following in about **300** words:
  - (a) Computer Literacy

A-51 **P. T. O.** 

- (b) Demonetisation in India
- (c) Digital Transaction Revolution
- (d) Environmental Pollution

#### Unit—III

3. Make a precis of the following passage and suggest suitable title:

Ours is a multi-polar world, with many visible and invisible centers of power which shift constantly and whose strengths vary from one context to another. The two dominant centers of power still matter; through alliances and different patterns of influence they seek to maintain their position of supremacy. In a sense they are the principal operators on the international chess-board; but distracting voices are beginning to interrupt their moves more and more often. There is more disorder internationally, than order: International order is the hope and need of both developed and developing countries.

#### Unit—IV

4. Read the following passage and answer the questions below:

Forests are called the 'Green Golden' of a country because they are a country's health. There are numerous advantages of having green forests. They give us rain, they prevent floods and give us a number of valuable products. We get timber for building our houses, wood for furniture and fuel for cooking food. Besides these many other useful products are got from them. They are honey, wax, gum, oil herbs, lac and dyes. Think of the paper

mills. Can they produce paper without getting wood from the forests? Forests add to the beauty of country and provide shelter to wild animals.

### Questions:

- (i) What are forests called?
- (ii) Why are they called so?
- (iii) What products do the forests give us?
- (iv) Why are forests necessary for paper mills?
- (v) Why do wild animals need forest?

#### Unit—V

5. (A) Do as directed (any *fifteen*):

15

Combine the sentences with co-ordinating conjunction:

- (i) He worked hardHe passed the examination.
- (ii) She went to Raipur.She did not do any shopping.

Supply the suitable tense form:

- (iii) I (always have) trouble with my car these days.
- (iv) I hope it (not rain) when the bride (leave) the mandap tomorrow.
- (v) He (read) since morning.

Insert suitable 'articles':

- (vi) Mountains like ...... Himalayas attract everyone.
- (vii) ..... butter is made from cream.

P. T. O.

| Fill in the blanks with given 'Nouns':                              |
|---|
| Pack, bunch, crowd  |
| (viii) Some spectators in the disagreed with the umpire's decision. |
| (ix) Golf is an expensive game. You will need a of clubs.           |
| (x) He bought a large of bananas.                                   |
| Change into 'Voice':  |
| (xi) You must iron this dress.                                      |
| (xii) She was dismissed from the service.                           |
| (xiii) Who wrote the letter?  |
| Fill in the blanks with suitable 'Preposition' given                |
| below:  |
| From, in, by, of  |
| (xiv) The main exports India are cotton products.                   |
| (xv) He is being kept police custody.                               |
| (xvi) Gujarat suffers lack of water.                                |
| (xvii) This music was composed a great musician.                    |
| Change into 'Narration':  |
| (xviii) He asked, "Are you enjoying yourself"?                      |
| (xix) He said, "Call the witness at once".                          |
| Add the missing 'relative':   |
| (xx) I know a man eats raw vegetables.                              |

(B) Vocabulary:

Make 'Nouns' from the following adjectives (any *three*):

- (i) Strong
- (ii) Poor
- (iii) Great
- (iv) Weak
- (v) True

Give 'antonyms' of the following words (any two):

2

- (i) Superiority
- (ii) Visible
- (iii) Major
- (iv) Stability

1,650